
PLANNED GIVING 

As mentioned previously in the eblast and bulletin, when we make a provision in our will to 
remember the church, we call these financial provisions “planned giving” because they involve a 
method for distributing assets in the future.   People who make arrangements in their wills to benefit 
St. Peter and St. Paul become members of our legacy society, The Arches Society.  Members of 
The Arches Society will be recognized (if you so choose-otherwise you may give anonymously) and 
included in special events and communications to honor its members for their generosity.   

Planned giving is an act of stewardship showing our love for Jesus Christ and all that He has 
generously given to us. Most often, these gifts are made through provisions for St. Peter & St. Paul in 
the estate of a person or a family and are gifts to our endowment to be used in the future for our 
mission of Growing Disciples of Jesus Christ.   

Anyone can make a planned gift and all are equally welcomed.  Planned gifts can be in any dollar 
amount or a percentage of assets.  They can be as simple as naming St. Peter & St. Paul as a 
beneficiary of a life insurance policy or can include many other types of financial arrangements.  If 
you have remembered St. Peter and St. Paul in your will, we would love to know so you can be 
included as a keystone member of The Arches Society.   

If you would like more information about how you can become a keystone member of The Arches 
Society, or if you would like to know how to make a planned gift, please feel free to contact JoAnn 
Gotschall at tjgotschall@comcast.net or 678-232-1892. Over the next several months you will be 
hearing about ways to acknowledge our love and gratefulness to God through planned giving in all 
the ways He has blessed us. 

  

 

mailto:tjgotschall@comcast.net

